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The School uniform was designed especially for the opening of the new Primary School. 
Every child is required to wear full uniform in line with the Primary School Uniform Policy. 
 
We expect all pupils to wear school uniform and the items that constitute it have been 
chosen for comfort, smartness and easy care. The sweatshirts and t-shirts are white with 
the school emblem.  
 
Parents will be contacted if their children are not dressed suitably and they may be asked 
to bring in appropriate replacements. 
 
Jewellery should not be worn in school with the exception of watches and stud earrings.  
 
These must be removed for Games and PE for Health and Safety Reasons 
 
It is of the utmost importance that all items of uniform are named. 
 
Footwear - bearing in mind Health and Safety requirements, the school will not accept 
the wearing of unsuitable footwear, e.g. flip-flops, jellies, mules, wedges, heelies, and 
strappy sandals.   
 
 
Purchasing Uniform 
The following items of school uniform can be ordered from the school office. 
 
• Jade Green School Jumper with Logo 
• White Green Polo Shirt with Logo 
 
The above should be worn with grey school trousers or skirts/dresses and appropriate 
footwear. Girls may wear green school dresses in the warmer weather. 
 
PE Kit 
Appropriate PE Kit with trainers must be worn for Games and PE. 
 
Support is available for parents experiencing difficulties in financing school uniform 
orders. 

 
Review 
There will be a 3 year review of this policy by the full governing body. 
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